
ATTENTION MERIDEN WATER DIVISION CUSTOMERS 
 
The Meriden Water Division will begin flushing hydrants between the hours of 7:00 A.M.  
and 3:30 P.M. Monday through Friday. (WEATHER PERMITTING) 
Please excuse any discoloration or reduced pressure that may occur during this program.   
 

PLEASE CHECK ANY TAP WATER BEFORE DOING ANY LAUNDRY 
 
Beginning June 29th to August 12th 2020, the following areas will be flushed: 
 
Section #8 – Broad St/East Main St to Swain Ave south to Wallingford Town Line 
 
Section #9 – East Main St/Parker Ave No. to Route 91 Bridge north to Westfield Rd. 
 
Section #10 – East Main St/Swain Ave to Paddock Ave to Wallingford Town Line 
 
Section #11 – East Main St from Bee St to Preston Ave to Town Line. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  If you have any questions, please call the Meriden Water 
Division 
at 203-630-4256 or check the City of Meriden website at www.cityofmeriden.org or  
the Public Access Channel, Cox Channel 14 or U-Verse Channel 99. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


